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WOLKEN HIRED AS CASH MANAGEMENT SPECIALIST 

 
Jefferson City, MO (December 14, 2018): Sheila Noll, Executive Vice President/Chief 

Operations Officer of Midwest Independent Bank (MIB) announces the recent hiring of Paula 

Wolken as Cash Management Specialist.  

 

Paula comes to MIB after retiring from the Missouri Department of Higher Education. Paula will 

be managing the daily cash management position of our partner banks and the money in the 

overnight fed fund market.  

 

Paula graduated from University of Missouri in Columbia, MO with a Bachelors of Science in 

Business Administration with an emphasis in Marketing.   

 

MIB is a “bankers’ bank” which provides a wide array of correspondent banking 

services to over 500 financial institutions throughout the Midwest. Based in 

Jefferson City, MIB’s banking services are provided exclusively to financial 

institutions. The website for MIB is www.mibanc.com. 
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